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10th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next week we will be holding parents’ consultation evenings on the 17th and 18th of 
October and I just wanted to let you know of a few changes.  
 
All meetings will be held in the hall, this means that we can keep to time and ensure that 
we safeguard everyone, as we will all be in one place. Please note that if you are late for 
your appointment then you will need to wait until your child’s teacher is available or 
rearrange another time – so please be prompt. Your contact details are coming out to 
you today for you to check, please bring back on or before the consultations.  
 
To make these meetings as effective as possible we would like you to bring your child with 
you so that together we can discuss the next steps of learning and identify their strengths 
and areas for development. During the meeting we will be completing target sheets and 
you will receive a copy after half-term.  
So that we can fully focus on your child’s learning behaviours we will not be sharing books 
on this occasion.  
 
For health and safety reasons please do not bring siblings that do not attend our school. 
 
Our Ambassadors and Governors will also be on hand to assist you (should you need it) to 
complete a survey. Your opinion is very important to me so please take time to complete 
it so that I can gather your views and act upon them. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all next week. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Longworth 
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